
READ JAPAN PROJECT:  

Book Donation Ceremony to the University of Namibia （20 May 2025） 

 

On May 20, 2025, Ambassador Asama handed over 131 books donated to the 

University of Namibia (UNAM) through the Japan Foundation's “READ JAPAN 

PROJECT” to promote understanding of Japan at the UNAM Main Campus Library. 

The donated books are Japanese-related titles in the fields of 

politics/international relations, economics/business, society/culture, 

history, literature, Japanese language textbooks, and manga, with a total 

value of 336,450 yen (approximately 42,000 Namibian dollars). 

 

At the ceremony, Ambassador Asama emphasized that the relationship between 

UNAM and Japan has been deepened through various initiatives, including the 

Japan Film Festival, international events organized by UNAM, and the fully 

funded MEXT scholarship program offered by the Japanese government. 

 

Prof: MATENGU and Ambassador Asazuma Some of the donated books 

(FLTR) Ms.Jacobina Mwiiyale (Deputy University Librarian, UNAM), Ms. Anna Ngula (UNAM), Dr. 

Joseph Ndinoshiho (University Librarian, UNAM), Prof: Kenneth Matengu (Vice-Chancellor, 

UNAM), Ambassador Asazuma and Prof. Frednard Gideon (Prof-Vice Chancellor, UNAM) 


